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September 11, 2012 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO RESPOND TO CORRESPONDENCE FROM 

TACOMA WATER 

(Responses due by Monday, September 17, 2012) 

 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Rainier View Water 

Company, Inc., Docket UW-110054 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On August 22, 2012, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) sent correspondence to Tacoma Water requesting additional information 

on the municipality’s water pricing for wholesale customers and whether those prices are 

negotiable.  On September 10, 2012, Tacoma Water responded to the Commission’s 

inquiry, explaining that Tacoma Water is currently evaluating its approach to wholesale 

water sales but is willing “to discuss potential opportunities to meet both our own 

objectives, and optimally, those of our Wholesale Customers to determine where and how 

we might reach mutually beneficial solutions.”1   

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN That parties who wish to respond to Tacoma 

Water’s letter must do so by 5:00 p.m., Monday, September 17, 2012. 

 

 

 

 

MARGUERITE E. FRIEDLANDER 

Administrative Law Judge 

                                                 
1
 Letter from Linda A. McCrea, Water Superintendent, Tacoma Water, to David W. Danner, 

Executive Director and Secretary, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (September 

10, 2012). 


